

26th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

It was great to see so many parents and students last week during our 'Steps to Success' evening; there is absolutely no doubt that working together will produce the best results.

We would be really grateful if you could provide us with some feedback on the evening so that we can ensure the very best experience for future events and also address any areas we can develop moving forward.

You will be sent a link to a survey which will have the following questions:

To what extent do you agree with the following statement?:

- The Steps to Success Evening will help my child in their preparation for exams
- The Evening covered what I as a parent/carer wanted to know
- I felt welcomed during the evening
- The school has high expectations for my child
- The school lets me know how my child is doing
- My child does well at this school

You will be able to select one of the following for each statement:

- strongly agree
- agree
- disagree
- strongly disagree
- don't know

There will then be a further two questions:

What did you think we did well?

What would you like to see in future events and how could we improve?

As a reminder, students received their trial exam timetable on Thursday evening, these exams begin on 6<sup>th</sup> November. Our parents' evening for Year 11 is on Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> December and we are looking forward to seeing you then.

Yours sincerely

Miss J Caddell

Interim Deputy Headteacher

Mr J Emmerson Head of Year 11

www.filey.coastandvale.academy • Email admin@fi.coastandvale.academy • Telephone 01723 512354 Muston Road, Filey, North Yorkshire, YO14 0HG



